
 
 

 

 

July 24, 2025 

 

The Water Advisory Board voted on July 23, 2025, to advise the Board of 

Aldermen of its strong support of the City of Willard entering into an agreement 

with the Southwest Missouri Joint Municipal Water Utility Commission for 

relocated water storage space in Stockton Lake, at a cost of approximately 

$27,000 per year for 30 years. The Water Advisory Board discussed the 

importance of long-range planning for Willard's water supply and believes this is 

the appropriate step to take.   

 

 

 


